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Kilbroney Integrated Primary School 

15 Cloughmore Road 
Rostrevor 
Co. Down 
BT34 3EL 

11th March 2022 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

As St Patrick day approaches, I wish to remind you that the school will be closed on 

Thursday 17th and Friday 18th March.  Wednesday 16th March will be a non-uniform day for 

all pupils and we ask that they incorporate green into their outfit in celebration of St 

Patrick’s day. 

After school clubs will be running as normal next Monday to Wednesday. All information 

can be found on the school website.  

 

Homework 
There will be no homework for pupils next week. Instead, we are asking the pupils to 

participate in an art competition. Information and resources will be sent home with the 

pupils on Monday. Completed work must be returned to school on Wednesday for class 

winners to be announced.  

Kilbroney PTA 
The PTA have kindly organised a ‘Leprechaun Hunt’ to take place for each class throughout 

Wednesday 16th March. I wish to thank the PTA for their recent purchase of playground 

equipment for the pupils to enjoy during their daily breaks. I would also encourage those 

parents who wish to join the school PTA to contact the school office for further details. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours Faithfully 

 
M Thompson 
(Acting Principal) 
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